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While we may have more definitive ideas as to how this process can be improved,
certainly a cursory glance from within is the place to start. In recognizing this, you have put the
interests of the fisheries resources as well as the process ahead of the Squabbles between yser
groups.

Our interest in the Board of Fisheries process is in helping to improve a viable and
working process, not in amending a broken process. While we have not and will not at this time
lay out specific recommendations, we are very concemned about the future of this process and
believe that your bill, SB137, provides the right vehicle to address these issues at this time.

If SB137 somehow runs off the track, we will be back in January with a more definitive
approach. Your wisdom can be seen in this legislation in a] lowing the Board to proffer their own
ideas and solutions prior to embarking on solutions of our own,
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Sinceye
RK Thorstenson Jr.

Executive Director, SEAS
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